
N4 Mullingar to Longford (Roosky)  
 
Questionnaire Seeking Your Comments 
on the Emerging Preferred Route Corridor 
 
May 2009 

 

 

 
To comment on the proposed scheme, please complete and return the questionnaire at the exhibitions or 
return to Ambrose Clarke, Senior Executive Engineer, at the address above, by 5

th
 June 2009 

 
Your Name:  

 
 

 
 

Address: 

 
Telephone:   

 

 Yes  No 
 

Do you own, rent or occupy property which may be affected by the proposed 
scheme? 

    

 
 

Are you likely to use the proposed Emerging Preferred Route Corridor?  Yes      No 

 

Please state your comments in relation to the Emerging Preferred Route Corridor: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


